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Rhode blami Atomic Encrev Commission

DWNL'(: LEAR SCIENCE CENTER
South Fcr ry Roarl
Nar racarnett. R.I. 02882 1197 -

May 17, 1994

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Comrnission
Attn: James H. Joyner, Chief
Facilities Radiological Safety and Safeguards Branch
Division of Radiation Safety and Safeguards
Pegion 1
475 Allendale Road
King of Prussia, PA 19406-1415

Subject: Inspection Report No. 50-193/94-01/ Status of State
Prograrc / Documentation of ALARA and Radiation
Protection Program

Dear Mr. Joyner:

The State of Rhcde Island Rules and Regulations has been
revised to reflect the changes in 10CFR20. An abridged
version was received first and the final complete version was
received on May 9, 1994.

We have started revising the procedures and the Radiation
Safety Guide. The documentation will be completed by July
31, 1994 rather than June 1, 1994 due to delays associated
with the receipt of revisions from the state.

Sincerely
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